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Holy Spirit School
Inspiring Minds / Igniting Hearts

2019 / 2020
"What you do for the least among you, you do for Jesus"

And just like that, it is August!

Dear Holy Spirit Families, 
 
Wow! Where have the Summer weeks gone?
 
Can you believe in just a few short weeks we will launch our 2019/2020 school
year? I pray you are enjoying the time away from school and that you and your
students are ready to embrace the new school year and all of the excitement that it
holds. We welcome all those who are new to our community - we look forward to
getting to know everyone.

The faculty has chosen the theme of "What you do for the least among you, you do
for Jesus" as we highlight throughout the year the Catholic Social Teaching of the
option for the poor and vulnerable. We look forward to continuing to provide
opportunities for the students both in and out of classrooms to live the Catholic
Faith. 
 
This year Holy Spirit School will go through the Design for Excellence re-
accreditation process. This is a year of self-study of the programs across the
school culminating in a week-long observation from a Visiting Team. You will
notice on the school calendar a few extra half days. Although I tried to minimize
those, the time is necessary for the faculty to put together the materials required by
the process.
 
We have a couple of new teaching/homeroom assignments for the year. Mrs.
Missy Payne has moved to 1st grade and Ms. Taylor Dailey while remaining as the
middle school Social Studies teacher, she is now a 6th grade homeroom teacher.

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
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http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KdwzynEhn9eA9ytpxINkJp4N6pVqN7uJ3mFOdRMNbLaauEX6JONjXrL6vcyoTFUEVjJTovQPKppeCsnLzfd2K88xIkU9Pi3J4Kbfs1XD3Ki5Ysnc1gzubgp3Yjk58nq_ziQ2WnXHZn6Oiqd78UVAEqwI2YlLhpNeUQLl8OyXFz7ake__uBl8cg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KdwzynEhn9eA9ytpxINkJp4N6pVqN7uJ3mFOdRMNbLaauEX6JONjXrqRJnHNzNTv7YdX8Q1n-W_qwE22KQTFwxMr_TdpGW2hxhLGpyDWpCSda3QgXbtej8whsoVguqnxxKDB1RZK2-Yri6H23urQMEZgJqKGa3Q23o41F6ZmaOS2bAwoNreLxc5mAW4m9a7kfUIY2hWe-Ag=&c=&ch=


Mrs. Fairis Walker's role in the Resource Department is changing as she takes on
a full-time teacher position and Mrs. Tina Wilson will be using her wonderful
background as a part of the Resource Department team.
 
We also have several new faculty members with us this year. We welcome Ms.
Sheila Clary to prekindergarten; Mrs. Stacey Magan to 3rd grade; Mr. John
Farnham and Mrs. Maggie Flynn in 5th grade; Mrs. Monica Check will be with a
7th grade homeroom and will teacher 7th grade Language Arts and 8th grade
Religion; Mrs. Erin Ratschan will cover an 8th grade homeroom and will teach
various sections of Middle School Math; Mrs. Janell Cline will join in teaching the
sections of Middle School Math.
 
If, by chance, your student has not completed his/her summer work, now would
be great time to be sure students are on track to have everything finished as most
everything is due either the first day or first week of school. 
 
If you have a rising kindergartener or are a new family to the school, all required
medical forms must be returned as soon as possible. School law prohibits school
attendance without the required documentation. If you have any questions, please
contact Mrs. Wild. 
 
If you are interested in either Morning Care or Extended Day, the registration
document is available on the website, you may send that in now and you will be
billed the registration fee via FACTS. 
 
On August 21st at 7:00 pm the NEW family ice cream social sponsored by the
PTO will be held in the school gymnasium. We invite all new families (parents and
children) to join us. There will be an opportunity for new families to purchase used
uniforms. 
 
Paperwork needed for the start of the school year will be available for pickup
during the August 23rd Open House in order to give families the weekend to fill
out the many required forms. Please return all forms on Monday, August 26th.

For Grades 1-8 Monday, August 26th is an 11:30 am dismissal; Tuesday,
Wednesday, and Thursday are 3:15 pm dismissals and Friday, August 30th is an
11:30 am dismissal with no Extended Day Care. School lunches will begin on
September 3rd. Please pack a lunch for your child the first week.
 
School for Grades 1-8 begins on August 26th at 8:00 am. Please make every
effort to begin the good habit of arriving on time. Drop off begins at 7:40 am; I will
see you in the parking lot! Teachers will meet the students outside and escort them
to their classrooms. Parents are asked to say their goodbyes as they drop their
children off in the carline. (If you want to park after you drop off your children you
are welcome to.) Please refer to the handbook posted on the webpage for
complete directions on arrival and pickup procedures. During the first week of
school the vanpool slots for last year will be used with the EXCEPTION of
kindergarteners who are now first graders. These students will be dismissed with
the regular carpool unless they are in a group vanpool. Applications for vanpool
slots will be sent home in the beginning of the year packet.
 
A kindergarten parent meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 26th at 8:30 am.
Kindergartners' first day will be Tuesday, August 27th, from 8:00 - 11:30 am (with
no afternoon Extended Day for them this first day). Both Wednesday, August 28th
and Thursday, August 29th are full days for kindergarten. Friday, August 30th is a
half day for all students with no Extended Day.
 



The prekindergarten parent meeting (no students) is at 9:30 am on Monday,
August 26th. The preschool orientation for the students and parents is on August
27th. Students with last names beginning A through L are asked to come from
9:00 - 9:45 am and students with last names beginning with M through Z are asked
to come from 10:00 - 10:45 am. Classes begin for prekindergarten on August
28th; this is a half day for all PreK students with dismissal at 11:30am (there is no
afternoon Extended Day for PreK this first day). Thursday, August 29th is a full
day for those PreK students enrolled as full day students. Friday, August 30th is a
half day dismissal for all students with no Extended Day.
 
Morning Care will be open at 7:00 am on the first day of school. Morning care is
located in Room 4. Please use the western set of doors (Exit 11). Grade levels
may begin using Morning Care on the following dates:
 
Grades 1-8 - may begin using Morning Care on Monday, August 26th
Kindergarten - may begin using Morning Care on Tuesday, August 27th
PreKindergarten - may begin using Morning Care on Wednesday, August 28th.

Afternoon Extended Care for Grades 1-8 will be in the cafeteria. Afternoon Care
for PreKindergarten and Kindergarten will be in Room 1. Grade levels may begin
using Afternoon Extended Care on the following dates:
 
Grades 1-8 - may begin using Extended Day on Monday, August 26th
Kindergarten - may begin using Extended Day on Wednesday, August 28th
PreKindergarten - may begin using Extended Day on Thursday, August 29th
Afternoon Extended Day is closed completely on Friday, August 30th due to the
early dismissal.
 
Information regarding the calendar, supplies and reading lists can all be found on
the webpage www.holyspiritflames.org.
 
I am looking forward to the start of the new school year. Thank you for allowing
us to be a partner in the education of your children.
 

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

____________________________________________________________

Schedule for Grades 1-8 

Monday, August 26th: 

First Day of School 
11:30 am dismissal 
Morning Care Opens (please enter via Exit 11) 



Extended Day Opens (please pick up in the cafeteria) 

Tuesday, August 27th - Thursday, August 29th: 

Regular 3:15 pm dismissal 
NO hot lunches served; all students must have a bag lunch 

Friday, August 30th:

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

_________________________ 

Schedule for Kindergarten 
 
Monday, August 26th: 

8:30 am Parent only meeting 

Tuesday, August 27th: 

First day for kindergarten students
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day 

Wednesday, August 28th and Thursday, August 29th: 

Full days - regular 3:15pm dismissal 
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
NO hot lunches served - all students must have a bag lunch 
Extended Day available (pick up via Exit 11) 

Friday, August 30th:

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

____________________________________________________________
 

Schedule for PreKindergarten 
 
Monday, August 26th:

9:30 am Parent only meeting 

 



Tuesday, August 27th: 

Parent and student orientation 
9:00 - 9:45 am Students with last name A-L 
10:00 - 10:45 am Students with last name M-Z 

 
Wednesday, August 28th: 

First day for Prekindergarten 
Morning Care available (drop off via Exit 11) 
11:30 am dismissal for ALL students 
No afternoon Extended Day available 

Thursday, August 29th: 

Full day with regular 3:15 pm dismissal 
Morning Care available 
NO hot lunches served - all students must have a bag lunch 
Afternoon Extended Day available (pickup via Exit 11) 

Friday, August 30th: 

9:00 am Mass 
11:30 am dismissal 
NO afternoon Extended Day

_____________________________________________________________

 

The August tuition payment is due!

If you have not yet set up your FACTS tuition account - remember this is new for
everyone - please take the time to do .

As you can imagine, inputting all of the school families is time and labor intensive.
We encourage all families to log in to double check that in particular your family's
designation as in or out of parish has been correctly noted. If you believe there is

an error, please contact the school's bookkeeper, Lilian Rodriguez at
schoolaccounts@holyspiritflames.org.



Our FACTS "button" is located in the top right-hand corner of the school website.

Please remember that even if your family plans to pre-pay tuition in full a FACTS
account must still be established/set-up for your family for "incidental" charges

throughout the year (for example, roller skating fees).

Thank you!

  _______ ________ ___________
   

 

NEW FAMILY ICE CREAM SOCIAL
Wednesday, August 21st

7:00pm

 The PTO cordially invites all new Holy Spirit families (parents
and children) to an ice cream social. Come and meet some of our

current families and PTO Executive Board members, and get a
little "leg up" before the start of the school year. There will be a

used uniform sale that night for new families. 

  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   

  

  
The Summer Reading List with assignments for all rising kindergarten through 8th



grade students is available via the link below. The list is also available on the
school website under Current Families Resources.

Summer Reading List 2019

____________________________________________________________

   

Summer Math Assignments are made for all rising 1st through 8th graders. They
are in the process of being finalized by the teachers and these assignments will
make use of the IXL platform. Assignments were included with student report

cards and are individualized to each student.

  _______ ________ ___________
   

We are striving for 100% family participation!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KdwzynEhn9eA9ytpxINkJp4N6pVqN7uJ3mFOdRMNbLaauEX6JONjXnJs4hf76E5NiKip8cBmjJjQU6Nlq8eO5Nk-dFSf4VxkWZcMBzjUWynaT01GFjhKpgP7oWq1jQFAuR606zdrjY4xGEjJX_gAVYp7qXx1a5UaDWzSK3dSFGrLvdufJGjxDFrfXE4LlpFbt4gHhhVOyaHPJYa_7JKeit87XOBr-xCbX2Ie0LcdQXg=&c=&ch=


  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"August 1, 2019 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some

flyers are repeated.

School Flyers:

1. Welcome Back Letter 2019
2. 2019/2020 School Supply List
3. Robotics Club
4. Silverknights Chess and Coding Clubs
5. Players Soccer Academy

Parish Flyers:

1. St. Lucy Food Project
2. Parish Picnic & Open House
3. Priesthood Sunday
4. Adult Volleyball Nights

Community Flyers:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KdwzynEhn9eA9ytpxINkJp4N6pVqN7uJ3mFOdRMNbLaauEX6JONjXnJs4hf76E5NktlnfRkH_W2D7zdX3riRZicE5Q5VZaSDe63qT7BPTA1I5Pe75ghKnlNzs5RJWsX41UkjVXk5YsbZE2sqJQ7acHMZQKhvxfPW1ymSqyXLAEw6eJxHqbiUR9jAHRwzpPApJqaGyLvRcCuHnjyZ8ar7N_WcsghG5Aaj&c=&ch=


____________________ ____ ___________
   


